John McCarthy (Acting Town Clerk)
Town Clerk

Tralee Town Council

Princes Quay

Tralee

Co. Kerry 

Dear John McCarthy, 

RE: Tralee to Fenit Amenity Trail, Tralee

In response to your request for submissions or observations in respect of the Tralee to Fenit Amenity Trail, I would like to express my support for this initiative. 

I welcome the re-opening of the old Tralee Fenit railway line as a public greenway route as it will be very beneficial to the wider Tralee community to have such a facility in our locality.  

We have seen from other communities the positive impact Greenways can have on local economies through tourism, but just as noteworthy are the health and well-being benefits experienced by individuals and families who use the trails.  
In the current climate, any initiative that can have a positive impact on all levels of community is to be encouraged and supported.
We wish you well with the project and look forward to using the Greenway in the near future.

Sincerely,
Name:____________________________________
Town: ____________________________

Organisation (optional):____________________
Job title (optional): _______________

